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To the owner of Coach House, Chelmsford Mews 
 

Hello, 
 
We are James & Jess from Gardeners Cottage, Chelmsford Mews.  
 
We noticed that a “Coach House use only” sign has recently been put up in the parking 
space that we have been using for the past few years, with permission from the 
management company at the time. 
 
Because of this, we’ve reverted to using our originally allocated space in front of the Coach 
House. We know this spot isn’t ideal and certainly don’t want to block or inconvenience 
anyone, but we’re trying to manage things as best we can while we work towards a more 
permanent solution. 
 
We’re currently trying to get in touch with the owners of the Chelmsford Mews 
development to sort out a suitable permanent parking space. If you happen to have their 
contact details and can help with this, we’d really appreciate it. 
 
We’re keeping a record of communications here: 
rusticflare.github.io/gardeners-cottage-parking-space 

If you have any questions, please get in touch: j_d_baker@hotmail.com 
 
Thank you, 
James and Jess 


